
From: Justin Teague [mailto:travelling_man2007@live.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, June 18, 2014 7:10 PM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: C&H Hog Farm 

 

From looking at both parties point of view (those opposing the hog farm and those that are trying to 

prove the hog farm has little or no impact) it seems like one party is being so close minded that they are 

unable to see the evidence the other party has presented stating the hog farm has no impact on the 

BRW. They are allowing emotions (fear/paranoia) to govern their thinking. 

 

Based upon my experience I think tourism has more impact than the hog farm. Think about it 

realistically (especially if you're a woman), if you are swimming and feel natures call, are you going to 

get out of the river or just go where you are? Also, what about the trash that river-goers leave behind? 

 

I think those opposing the hog farm need to shut up and let this go. They are interfering with an honest 

families effort of trying to make a living. This issue is also wasting the valuable resource of time. They 

need to suck it up, quit being unreasonable and close minded and let it be. 

 

v/r 

 

-A concerned citizen  

 


